
 

GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL 
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DURGAPUR GOVERNMENT COLLEGE 
J.N. Avenue, Durgapur, Paschim Bardhaman 713214 

 

 
No. 126A Date: 22-03-2024 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

This is for information to all concerned that the Fresher' Welcome (Nabin Baran) 

programme will be organized in the college premises on March 28, 2024 from 12 noon 

onwards.  

The aforementioned programme will involve restricted entry. Accordingly, it is 

mandatory for all students to carry their I cards/admission payment slip (if they have 

not received I Card) for entry to the event. 

 

 

 

 

Principal 
Durgapur Government College 

 
 
 
 
Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to 
1. All Departments 

2. Student Notice Boards 

3. Notice Book, Office of the Principal 


